
 

 

FOOD    *    50/50 RAFFLE     *     CARS / TRUCKS 

BUCKET RAFFLES     *     AND MORE 

No Entry Fee - Donations Only 

The first 60 participants will receive a Dash Plaque 

**CRUISE IN Benefit proceeds will go to...** 

Tara Perry family, Sean Sebulsky family, and Jessica Martin family 

2024 CRUISE IN 

SATURDAY, AUGUST 17 

10:00 AM - 4:00 PM 

FIRST PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

211 GARFIELD AVENUE, LONDON 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

June 16:  Father’s Day 

June 19:  Church office will be closed in observance of Juneteenth Day 

June 19:  Session meeting 

June 23:  Nominating Committee 

HELP HOUSE MEAL FOR 150 on July 15 

The church is hosting the Loving Kindness meal for the Help House on Monday, July 15. 
The following donations and volunteers are needed: 

 13 boxes Little Debbie Oatmeal Cookies (regular size) 

 15 boxes of rotini (16 oz) 

 12 bottles of Italian salad dressing (16 oz) 

 6 institutional size cans of pork and beans 

 3 bags of brown sugar 

 3 bottles ketchup (24 oz) 

 2 COOKS for baked beans (recipe and ingredients provided) 

 3-4 SERVERS (2:00-4:00) 

Please notify Debbie Blaho if you want to help (email dblaho@columbus.rr.com or call 
(614) 736-5126. Please have donations to the church by Sunday, July 7. 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 

The church is working in partnership with St. John Lutheran Church for VBS this year.  It 
will be held at St. John on July 21-25, from 6-7:30 pm.   

If you enjoy working with children, VBS could use your help.  Christian Ed is looking for 
2-3 volunteers to help during that week.  If you are interested, please see Paul Oswalt.   

CONCERT ON THE LAWN 

The London Silver Cornet Band Concert will be held on Monday, June 24, at 7:00 PM in 
front of the church.  Should there be rain, the concert will be moved inside. 

Plan to bring a chair or blanket to sit on to enjoy the music and hear the news from 
1874.  You are guaranteed to have a wonderful evening. 

PLANNING MEETING FOR SISTERS IN THE LORD AUGUST GATHERING  

Our church will be hosting the August 10 gathering of Sisters in the Lord.   

Anyone who would like to help plan for that special day, please meet in the parlor on 
Tuesday, June 18, at 11:00 AM.   

If you have any questions, contact Joyce Lloyd at 614-390-7834. 

A WELCOME TABLE THANK YOU! 

Thanks goes out to Carol Sue Ames, Debbie Blaho, Connie Dwyer, Bertha Hilsheimer 
(from the Catholic Church), Marge Hopkins, Ruthanne Johnson, Peggy Link, Joyce Lloyd, 
Paul Oswalt, Hope Phinney, Carol Welk and to our anonymous donor of Little Debbies. 

The June 13th meal could not happen without your help.  The next Welcome Table 
meal will be on October 10.   ~ Dolly McDonley 

Father’s Day Prayer 
THINKING OF YOU ON FATHER’S DAY, 

AND OFFERING A prayer 
THAT GOD 

WILL KEEP YOU ALWAYS, 

IN THE shelter OF HIS CARE -  

MAY HE GUIDE YOU IN YOUR DAILY WORK, 

BLESS EVERYTHING YOU DO 

AND GRANT YOU ALL THOSE special JOYS 

THAT MEAN THE MOST TO YOU. 


